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Drop off unused drugs with police

	Caledon OPP will be receiving unused and expired prescription medication this Saturday (May 9) between 10 a.m. and 3 p.m.

Prescription medications can be misused in ways not intended by the physician who prescribes them. In an effort to help keep drugs

out of the wrong hands, are supporting the Prescription Drug Drop Off Day by participating in the collection of unused or expired

prescription medications.

The detachment is at 15924 Innis Lake Rd., near Caledon East.
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